MAY AMICUS
Greetings and Happy May to each of you!
     We are already off to a great start for the new year in NCPA.  Our first Executive/Board Meeting was held on April 23rd at the Wishart Law Firm in Burlington.  Thanks to each of the Committee members, officers and directors for serving NCPA.  You are making our association a continued success.  
     The Mid Year Seminar and CLA/CP Review course is scheduled for September 16th and 17th at the Embassy Suites Hotel in Greensboro.  Be watching for the brochure which will be coming out shortly.  The tentative topics and speakers are as follows:
 "Paralegal Certification in North Carolina"

"Local Government Planning Tools", E. Lawson Brown, Esquire
"Paralegals and Lien Law", Mark A. Jones, Esquire
"The Power of Settlement Documentary Videos", Tom Bernett, CLVS
"Mediation in the Family Law Practice", Barbara Morgenstern, Esquire

"Paralegals in Closings and Foreclosures", Jill S. Britt, Esquire

Ethics for the Legal Support Staff", Charlie Davis, Esquire
    I think you will agree this is a great line-up.  We hope to see each of you in Greensboro.

    As a special note, 4NC Records has graciously sponsored our reception for Friday evening.  Also, thank you to our Sustaining members, Shannon Stansell and Tom Bernett for your continued support!

      We still need FORUM writers!  Laura Braswell and her tremendous team are working diligently to make the FORUM YOUR magazine.  Please contact Laura at laurapcubillos@yahoo.com if you have an idea for an article!

 

    The NALA Convention is July 12-16th in Kansas City, Missouri.  Don't miss this opportunity to network with paralegals from all over the country!
    North Carolina Certification for Paralegals is moving along.  The Certification Board has held four meetings.  The Board will begin accepting applications for certification on July 1, 2005.  The Board also is in the process of approving information that will go on the State Bar's web site about the Plan. You will be able to view this information in the next month or so at www.ncbar.com. The goal is to have the applications placed in the Clerk's offices and to the major paralegal associations by May 15, 2005.  We will keep you posted as to updates as they are made available to us.
    Personal notes:  We send our condolences to Trudy Rutherford, District III Director, on the passing of her boss.  
Keep Mary Haggerty, CLA, in your thoughts.  Her sister has recently had surgery.
                                
         Please email me if you have items that you would like to have added to the AMICUS (bat@vernonlaw.com).  
         Have a great month!
           Belinda Ann Thomas, CLAS, Chairman of the Board
 

 

 

